PARISH

of Aghagallon & Ballinderry

Holy Ghost Missions Appeal Fr Terry Smith will speak
at all Masses this weekend about his time on the
Missions and the work they do. There will be a
collection envelope available if you would like to make
a donation.

Harvest Mass We welcome you to join us at Mass on
Thursday 20" October 2016 at 7pm for our Harvest
celebration.

Macmillan Coffee Morning Our Macmillan Coffee
Morning last week was a great success. A big thank
you to everyone who took part and for all the
donations. Total will be included in next week’s
bulletin.

Beauty by Geraldine Brankin 15b Feumore Road.
Beauty Salon opens Mon 7" November. Contact
07786845936 or 02892652462.

Our Senior Choir welcomes new members. If
you enjoy singing and would be interested in joining
us please come up to the gallery after Mass any
Saturday night or contact Mary 07840088521.
GIFT Programme We will be having our own
Bake Off on Monday 17" October from 7pm —
9pm in Aghagallon Community Centre. The winner
will be announced in next week’s bulletin. Good
Luck.

Priest in Residence
Fr ] O’Sullivan
Tel: 028 92652 301

Parish Priest:

Fr Declan Mulligan
Tel: 028 92651 214

WEEKLY
BULLETIN
16™ Oct 2016

Thank you to all

Parishioners for their

contributions last week

Weekly Collection
£1239.18

WEEKLY MASS
SCHEDULE
Monday: 10.00am
Tuesday: 7.00pm
Wednesday: 10.00am
Thursday: 7.00pm
(Novena Prayers)
Friday: 10.00am
(First Friday: 7.00pm)
Saturday:7.00pm
(Vigi)
Sunday: 9.00am &
11.00am
CONFESSIONS
Thursday before Mass

Saturday before Mass

EMERGENCIES
AND SICK CALLS:
07831934756

St Vincent De Paul Contact

SACRAMENTAL PREPARATION FOR CHILDREN IN NON-CATHOLIC SCHOOLS Faith
development is primarily the responsibility of parents. However, in Aghagallon and

Ballinderry parish we try to emphasise the partnership between home, school and
Church. If you chose to send your child to a non-Catholic school and would like to
present them for First Penance (P3), First Holy Communion (P4) or Confirmation (P7)
in the parish this year they must be prepared appropriately. Please contact their
teacher to ensure that they are part of a catechetical programme and enrol them in
children’s liturgy in the parish.

RECENTLY DECEASED

May Murray

Hugh Mallon

John McCavigan

Brendan Douglas

ANNIVERSARIES AT THIS TIME

Anniv Mass Fri 215t Oct at 7pm in St Joseph’s Chapel Glenavy
Anniv Mass Sat 15* Oct at 7pm
Anniv Mass Sun 16% Oct at 11am
Anniv Mass Wed 19 Oct at 10am
Anniv Mass Fri 215t Oct at 10am
Anniv Mass Sat 227 Oct at 7pm

Francis Doone (1)
Laurence Rogers
Catherine McKernan (nee Connellan)
Pat McNulty
Theresa Agnew (2)
Patrick Maguire
Dermot Lavery (26)
David Heaney Annie McGarry
Mark Toland(4)

John O’Neill(18)

Agnes Yarr

James McEnroy

Thanksgiving Prayer for Children
Lord, thank you for the flowers and thank you for the trees
Thank you for my special friends and all the fun they bring
Thank you for the food | eat and thank you for my drink
But most of all | thank you for the way you love me

All insertions for the bulletin please

leave in the Parochial house red post box,
phone 02892651214 during Parish Office hours
or email before 4pm on Tuesday

e: parishofaandb@yahoo.co.uk

w: aghagallonandballinderryparish.ie

Number: 07810036763
07745785181



